

GCI Releases Statement Following NTSB Hearing

ANCHORAGE, Alaska, May 24, 2011 /PRNewswire/ -- General Communication, Inc. released the following statement regarding the National Transportation Safety Board's hearing on the plane crash last August.

"Today's meeting concluded the NTSB's investigation of the airplane accident ofAugust 9, 2010 near Dillingham, Alaska. The effects of that event are still felt every day by those who lost loved ones and friends, as well as those who responded with courage to provide aid to the survivors. We continue to express our deepest condolences to the survivors, victims, and their families. We also greatly appreciate the careful conduct and deliberation the NTSB Members and staff dedicated to this investigation."

GCI has no further comments at this time.

SOURCE GCI